
Good afternoon, 
 
I received a letter today with reference to the 'Scrap Metal Dealers Bill'. I have read both 
documents about this proposed bill and have a few question. I am the  of 
Gerald Hamill and Sons and we have a waste management license. The bill does not make it 
clear whether a current waste management license will cover us under this bill or whether 
we will need to apply for a separate scrap license. The waste management license costs us 
over £2000 per year so any additional costs for a new license would not be welcomed 
especially given the current downturn in the value of scrap metals. 
 
I would be grateful if you could consider my concerns, 
 

 
 
Gerald Hamill & Sons 

 
 

 
 




